
 Welcome Home Ministries – Africa                                                            April 
“To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms.”                                             2011 

 

PREEMIES (12 Annemie, Beatrice, Hellen, Hellen J, Henry, Hope, Jacob, Joseph, Maria, Mercy, Oscar, Ruth.   BABIES (15) Adam, Andrew, Andrew, 

Caroline,  Christine L, Christine N, Dean, Esther, Ian, Jesse,  Joshua Gimeyi , Josiah, Megan, Patrick, Ronald.                                       TODDLERS(39) Charity E,  Charles, 
Christopher, David, Dennis, Edwin, Elizabeth, Evan, Faith, Gloria Misaki, Grace Kisakye, Henry, Henry L, James K, Jesse, Joel, Jonan, Jordan, Katrina, Lydia, 
Mariam, Mary, Naomi Gift,  Nickolas,  Onduro Gloria, Owen, Paul (Nino), Patricia, Phillip, Rachael, Rebecca, Rebecca A,  Ryan, Samuel W, Shiba, Spencer,      
Tonney, Vivian, Wilson    [ NEW (bold), MOVED (Underlined) Twins not Identified]  
 

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA,  92822             Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050  email: LMSydo@sbcglobal.net 
Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or  .nl)   

FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) No Westerners are paid from your gifts 
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                         Andrew 

 
                       Rebecca 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    
   Our children are changing and growing continually. Here are 
some new faces of little ones who have just recently come to us. 
They are learning to trust us for the love and the care and protection 
they so desperately need. We appreciate getting them before they 
are in severe desperate situations of great suffering. No little child 
should have to suffer just to exist.  Even though these little ones 
lives have not been that of desperation, it’s not been easy for them. 

 
Above: the sports outfits for the children’s new school. 

 
Above: the new formal uniform for the children’s new school. 

 

    We have been blest to find a new school that we think will best 
suit our children’s needs in very close walking distance to the home. 
As they grow it is best for the children to graduate our pre-school 
and attend a local school. It helps them learn to interact with others 
outside the home and have a chance at a higher education. 
    Once again we want to thank you for your faithful part in helping 
us care for all these children.  Without you it is impossible. 

Blessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily        

 
Ruth 

 
Jesse 

 
A secure future awaits these two. 


